2) Local actors – IFRC and Switzerland

Which concrete actions have you taken and/or are planning to take in the near future?

The planned work over the next year in the humanitarian sector on localization is vast, and IFRC’s involvement in it is varied. Broadly, the various initiatives under localization can be divided into: 1) funding, 2) capacity, 3) coordination, and 4) measurement. Over the next year, the principal task of IFRC on localization will be to continue its coordination and co-champion role within the GB work stream on localization, and develop a “quality review” that will ensure the overall coherence of sector-wide work on localization. This review will address and define what quality funding, quality partnership, and effective and principled humanitarian action looks like for local and national humanitarian actors, as well as elaborating on the type of investment and capacities needed in local and national organizations. This will be done in consultation and partnership with a wide variety of international, national, and local stakeholders at both HQ/Capital and field level. 

Switzerland has asked the Good Humanitarian Donorship group to lead the work on localization. This will facilitate the inclusion of other donors and allow progress of the work stream to be impartial.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have you taken, or are planning to take in the near future, any joint action with other work streams?

For the moment no joint action has been taken, but IFRC and Switzerland noted that there were many opportunities for joint action so it is important for co-conveners to regularly update each other, in order to make linkages with other work streams as progress continues. 
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